
Officer Involved 
Shooting 

On April 4, 2022, Patrick Lyoya, a 26-year-old 
resident of Grand Rapids, was fatally shot by Officer 
Christopher Schurr of the Grand Rapids Police 
Department. 

Per protocol, investigations of officer involved 
shootings are performed by a non-involved entity,
resulting in the Michigan State Police assuming 
responsibility. The investigation took several months.

On June 9, 2022, Officer Schurr was charged with 
second-degree murder.  His trial is scheduled to take 
place next month, in April 2025.
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